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Winter Concert

Band’s First Concert in
15 Years

In a truly historic moment, our
band performed its first
concert in over a decade and
a half, dazzling the audience
with an array of well-practiced
pieces. The enthusiasm was
palpable as both students and
community members
celebrated this milestone
event. With the support of
passionate teachers and hard-
working students, the band’s
successful debut marks the
beginning of a renewed
musical journey, paving the
way for future performances
that will continue to strengthen
school spirit.
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Senior Service

Project

    Our seniors recently visited
the Montgomery County
Humane Society as part of a
community service project. 

Students had the opportunity to
assist with daily tasks, spend
time with animals awaiting
adoption, and learn about the
importance of responsible pet
care. Beyond fostering
compassion and empathy, they
constructed fereal cat warming
shelters so free-rangging cats
can stay warm in the winter. 
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Winter Sports
Update

The winter season is in full
swing, and our athletes are
giving it their all. The
basketball teams have hit
the court with determination,
showing excellent teamwork
as they hone their strategies
against formidable
opponents. 

Bowling enthusiasts have
also been making strides,
demonstrating focus and
precision at the lanes. 

Meanwhile, the cheerleading
squad has been energizing
the crowds with their spirited
routines, uniting our teams
and fans. We look forward to
watching each of these
teams develop and excel
throughout the season!
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Ag-Ed Update

Agriculture Open House 

The Ag Ed Open House is
January 13, 2025 from

3:00-6:00 PM.
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